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By Sylvia Amerstorfer, Secretary 

Hi dear members and guests!  
 

Spring is well and truly here, it almost feels like 

summer already, doesn’t it! Spring is ….   

Blooming flowers, beaming sunshine, bees and 

butterflies in abundance. 

A quote I found:  

Flowers are like friends; they bring color to 

your world! 

So my dear friends, let’s all come together and 

celebrate Spring one more time at our 

 

 

 

 

 

“SPRING FLING” Luncheon  
this Sunday!  

Be entertained by the  

A2Z Band  

with Allan and Zoltan  
and their catchy tunes to dance to! 
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That’s what we will serve 

for lunch on the 

17.09.2017 

 
 
 

1. As always our fantastic Schnitzel and Salads 
or 

2.  Kassler (smoked pork) with Sauerkraut and  

   Servietten Knödel (dumplings)  
                                                 or 

3.  There is also the choice of a vegetarian  

   meal or gluten free 

 
    You will have to order the vegetarian meal or gluten free  
    meal with your booking (before Saturday). 

 
 

Afterwards have coffee or tea  

and our 

 homemade delicious  

cakes and tortes. 

(coffee/tea $2.50 – cake/torte $3.50) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

List of contents for this Newsletter:  
 

 A look back at our Spring Fest Luncheon on the 03.09.2017 

 The “Pagger Buam” are coming! 

 

Enjoy! 

 
           

Members     $ 13 

Guests          $ 15 















 





 
 



 
 

That’s it for now!  

Before I say goodbye, mark the 

01.10.2017 in your calendar for our 

Festival in October Luncheon! 
Be entertained by  

Nev (Fritz) Brunton 
 

 

 

See you this Sunday,  

dressed in your dirndl and lederhosen if possible! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer   
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.  - Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 

Please don’t forget to book: 

 Phone and leave a message on 5534 7099  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436 (after 6pm) 

 or email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

 or just reply to this newsletter – easy!!! 

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  

visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-

295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 

Want to download a former newsletter?  – here is how 

to do it:  
Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on 

“Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD”  

and finally click on “Newsletter #”..” (12-48) 

 
If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends and keep forwarding it – If you don’t want to receive it 

anymore – please let me know and I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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